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Technical News 5/25 — IT — INET Nordic — Cancellation of equity and ETP
trades

In light of Nasdaq's issue with dissemination of equity order data which started at 17:00:08
CET on Tuesday July 29, Spotlight has decided to cancel all trades that occurred from the time
of the incident, 17:00:08 CET for all of Spotlight’s segments. Cancellation of trades will be
communicated to affected members.

All segments on Spotlight are expected to open as normal on Wednesday July 30.

Technical support

For technical questions, please contact Nasdaq Cash Equity Operations:

Nasdaq Exchange Services

Tel: +46 8 405 7700
E-mail: EMO@nasdag.com

For all other questions, please contact Spotlight:

Spotlight Trading Operations
Tel: +46 8-511 68 000
E-mail: trading@spotlightstockmarket.com

Best regards,

Spotlight Stock Market AB
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